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From: 
To: CELA 
Subject: MUR 7549 
Date: Friday, November 30, 2018 1:29:02 PM 

Federal Election Commission 
Office of Complaints Examination 
& Legal Administration 
Attn: Kathryn Ross, Paralegal 
1050 First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20463 

Dear Ms. Ross, 

Per our phone conversation this morning, in reference to MUR 7549,1 will explain 
why the Henry Martin for Congress Campaign may not be in compliance 
with FEC procedures. I am currently working with the CAD (Jessica Grainger) to rectify the 
situation. It seems that 1 have made mistakes by submitting individual reports, 
as opposed to a continuous report. CAD and I have talked several times to remedy this 
situation. By filing separate reports, I had no access to past reports that listed starting 
and ending amounts so I used incorrect numbers for my reports. I used bank account balances 
instead of report balances. My inexperience with the process is to 
blame for that. Since the FEC electronic reports are similar to Microsoft Access, the past 
reports are not able to be integrated together. So to attempt to 
save reinputting information from every report, CAD and I are working on a solution. If no 
solution is found then I will gladly re-enter all information into one report. CAD 
is extremely busy and communication between myself and CAD has been slow, but we are 
getting there. CAD has recommended that I start with the current report (30 days after 
election) 
to start anew. Henry Martin will be running again for Congress and we need to be in 
compliance. . I will 
have limited 
access to email and telephone. After our return, I will respond to any communications made 
during my absence. 

I await your response and thank you in advance, for your assistance and understanding. 

Sincerely^ 
Mike Shryock 
Treasurer 
Henry Martin for Congress 
C000659367 
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